
Funding Antibiotic Action 

 

4 All of Us Ltd has donated over £15,000 to support a national charity raising awareness of the 

dangers presented by Antibiotic Resistance.  

CEO Scott Buckler, comments “As a society, we must realise that unless we stop over prescribing 

antibiotics we could be facing an epidemic not only in the UK but worldwide. Via 4 All of Us, I want 

to promote good practice on the stewardship of antibiotics.” 

The cash donation to the British Society of Antimicrobial Chemotherapy will be used to underwrite 

internships and supervision of internships placed within BSAC’s national Antibiotic Action Campaign.  

Outputs of these internships are published by the Society and are publicly available.  

Speaking of the donation, Tracey Guise, Chief Executive of the BSAC Charity said: 

"BSAC are delighted to have received the donation from 4 All of Us. The funds will be utilised to 

support internships within our Antibiotic Action initiative.  

Antibiotic Action is a global public awareness initiative to inform everyone about drug resistance. By 

working with 4 All of Us we can further promote the importance of antibiotic stewardship, infection 

prevention and control to health professionals." 

 

  


